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ASWSUHS is pleased to report the following accomplishments from this academic year: 
 

• Lobbied to amend the Washington State College Grant, increase affordable 
housing and childcare access, and expand the WSU Native Scholarship at Coug 
Day at the Capitol. 

 
• Met with multiple legislators in the Spokane and Yakima districts to build 

connections.  
 

• Attended Washington Student Association meetings to vote on legislative 
agendas and advocate for our specific campus needs. 
 

• Created a Yakima monthly newsletter. 
 

• Approved funding for lounge space in Health Sciences Building (HSB) basement. 
 

• Planned fall Community Health Fair with over 200 people in attendance. 
 

• Secured $10,000 grant for emergency contraceptive vending machine. 
 

• Met with administrators and working to secure lounge space in Spokane 
Medicine Building (SMED) for other College of Medicine students. 

 
• Restarted the ASWSUHS Instagram page to promote funding opportunities for 

students and ASWSUHS as a whole.  
 

• Advocating for the restructuring of travel grant funding for students to provide 
funding prior to travel to increase access to all students. 


